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In the article, “The Importance of Maintaining an Effective IIPP,” featured in California Constructor,

Attorneys Collin Cook and Bret Martin discuss the importance of ensuring that employers effectively

implement and utilize their Injury and Illness Prevention Programs (IIPP), in light of Cal/OSHA

stepping up enforcement.

To read the full article, please visit California Constructor.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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